GOSHEN ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
Regular Meeting
MINUTES
Monday, May 24, 2021
7:00-8:00

1. The meeting was called to order by Anne Green, Chair. In attendance:
Heidi Koenig, Todd Carusillo, George Szydlowski, Bill Commerford were in attendance.
Both Chris and Clint were unable to attend due to work issues.

2. Vote: The Minutes from April 26% were approved by Todd and seconded by Heidi.

3. The only guest was Dawn Wilkes

4. There was a robust discussion led by Marty Conner, concerning possible recommendations by the EDC
to the Planning and Zoning Commission. The recommendations would be to simplify the business
permitting process to be more timely, streamlined and friendly. Marty also explained the growing
importance of “Small Scale Manufacturing” for Goshen Businesses. Recommendations with rationales
will be prepared and further discussed an voted on at the June EDC meeting. Then the proposal will be

submitted to the Planning and Zoning Committee for review and any action they decided to take.

5. It was moved by Todd and seconded by George to put the results of the Survey Monkey “EDC COVID
Survey” on the EDC Web Page.

6. Other Updates were deferred until the June Meeting.
7. New Business
Anne and Heidi will draft an article for the Goshen Summer Town Topics and ask the other
Commissioners for any additions or corrections before sending it to Virginia at Town Hall.
8. There was no correspondence
9. There was no Public Comment

The meeting was moved to adjourn by Heidi and seconded by Bill at 8:21.

Next Meeting Date: June 28
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